

Survey Reminder

Roots of Engaged Citizenship Project

Dear Parents,

This letter is a reminder that your child is a participant in the Roots of Engaged Citizenship Project. The purpose of this study is to find out what young people think it means to be a good citizen. You have previously given permission for your child to participate in this research study.

This letter is only a reminder. You do not have to do anything or return any forms to the school at this time.

The format of the survey will be similar to previous years. Your child will complete the survey at their school. We promise that anything we learn about your child as part of this study will be kept as secret as possible. Only the researchers will have access to the information collected each year in your child's survey. Neither your name, nor your child's name, nor the name of your child's school will appear in any reports of this research.

Similar to previous years of the study, for completing the survey your child will receive a small cash compensation (\$5). In addition, all youth who complete the survey will have their name entered into a drawing for an Apple[®] iPad mini. One student from each school will win.

Participation in this research study is voluntary. You may choose to not have your child take the survey. If you do not wish your child to participate in this project or have any questions about the study, you may contact:

Dr. Aaron Metzger

(Phone: 304-293-1762, Email: Aaron.Metzger@mail.wvu.edu)







WE ARE GRATEFUL FOR YOUR CHILD'S CONTINUED PARTICIPATION!